
 

 

 
No: 066/25   
 
4th April 2025 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
CWU LGBT+ and Allies Networking Event  

The Equality, Education and Development department are pleased to announce that a CWU 

LGBT+ and Allies Networking Event will be taking place on Friday 23rd May in conjunction with 

Birmingham Pride on the 24th May.  

The day is being sponsored by the Midlands Region and will be an opportunity to connect and 

network with other LGBT+ activists and Allies from across the union.  

Day 1: The session on Friday 23rd May will run from 13:00 - 17:00 and take place at CWU Offices, 

47, Summer Lane, Birmingham, B19 3TH. The afternoon will include interactive and informative 

sessions with group discussions.  

Day 2: Will include attending Birmingham Pride. Further information will follow regarding a CWU 

meeting point and times.  

A list of hotels is set out below for those that may need to stay due to travel: 

• Holiday Inn Express, Snow Hill 

• Hampton by Hilton, Jewellery Quarter 

• Premier Inn, Station Exchange 

• Premier Inn, Waterloo Street 

To reserve a place at the Networking event on Friday 23rd May or for any queries relating to this 

LTB please email equality&education@cwu.org 

We look forward to seeing you in Birmingham!  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kate Hudson 
Head of Equality, Education & Development 
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